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CORRIGENDUM-CUM-ADDENDUM 

 

It is brought to the notice of all concerned that the result of the qualified 

candidates of Tier I examinations for all the posts will be expected by 7 December 

2018 and the same will be uploaded to official website of ICHR. (www.ichr.ac.in) 

The examinations of the qualified candidates of Tier I for the next level of Tier 

II and Tier III will now be held on 15 December 2018 and 16 December 2018, 

respectively instead of earlier announced dates of 12 December 2018 and 13 

December 2018.  

The detailed information pertaining to the qualified candidates for Tier II and 

Tier III examinations will also be communicated to the candidates on their registered 

phones and emails alongwith on official website of ICHR.  
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